
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

R E S P E C T    R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y    C O U R A G E    C U R I O S I T Y
Email: edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Web: https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.auPh: 9407 7100

IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 26th July-13th September
Year 5/6 Interschool Sports (ISS)

Tuesday 10th September
Student Led Conferences 
3:30pm-5:30pm

Wednesday 11th September
Student Led Conferences 
12pm-7:30pm
Student Free Day No School on
This Day

Thursday 12th September 
RU OK Day - Wear a splash of
yellow 

Friday 20th September
LAST DAY OF TERM
Casual Dress
School will finish at 2:30pm

Monday 7th October
First Day of Term 4

Newsletter Challenge!
How many times can you find

RU OK DAY Ribbon?
Write your answer and put it in
the challenge box in the office.
Winners drawn at assembly

tomorrow.

School Newsletter
Thursday 5th September 2024

Principal Message
Dear ECPS families,

It is with very mixed emotions that I
announce to the Edgars Creek Primary

School Community that I have been
successful in a promotion position as an
Executive Principal working in the School
Improvement Team for the Department

of Education.
Sadly, this means that my leadership at
Edgars Creek Primary School is coming

to an end. My last day will be
Wednesday 11th September.

The Department of Education is currently
in the process of appointing an 

Acting Principal and a permanent Principal will be selected in Term 4
with the involvement of School Council. It is anticipated the Acting
Principal will be announced prior to the end of Term 3 (this term).
I am very confident that the amazing work I have started as the

founding Principal of Edgars Creek Primary School will continue with
the leadership and support of our Assistant Principals, teachers and
support staff. The success of the school to date and my success in

being appointed to this new position, is a result of the outstanding work
of our team. The staff truly understand the needs of our students and
work tirelessly to provide them with the best opportunities. They really

do have the students at the centre of everything they do.
I thank you for the privilege of being the Principal of this school and the

honor of working with your children. I have truly loved being your
Principal and will miss the students, staff and families very much.

I wish you all the very best for the future and please know that ECPS
will always have a special place in my heart.

Thank you for your support,
Ann

https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/
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Our school has been informed that there will be upcoming road works taking place on Montbeliard Road. The
northbound lane will be shut between 9:00am and 5:00pm on week days from the 26th August -13th September.
The southbound lane will be shut between the same times from the 23rd September - 26th September. 

On Wednesday September 11th we will be holding our Student Led
Conferences. There is no school for students. Please make alternative

arrangements for the care of your children for this day.
Big Childcare will be operating for families who require this service. 

Our school is currently in the process of confirming 2025 enrolments. As a continually growing school, new
students and families are joining us all the time. We encourage all families to process future enrolments as early as
possible to support our school planning and organisation for the following year.

All enrolment enquiries can be made to the School Office on 9407 7100 or via the school email address
edgars.creek.ps@education.vic.gov.au

On Tuesday the 10th of September the Admin Carpark will be closed due to gate works. We apologies for any
inconvenience this may cause to our families and visitors.

As our student led conferences are fast approaching this may be the time to use our staff page on our school website
to familiarise yourself with the staff in your child’s learning community. https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/about-
us/staff/ Please contact the school office is you have any questions. 

Thursday 19th September

10.00am-10.45am 

Book Here!

SCHOOL TOURS TERM 3

ECPS will be acknowledging RU OK Day on the 12th of September. On this day students can wear a splash of
yellow, this could be a top or a ribbon in their hair.  
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This week we had our two Edgars Creek’s Got Talent shows in the gym. It was amazing
to see all of the different performances by our very brave and courageous students.
The talent on show was exceptional! This year we had lots of dancing, singing,
keyboard playing, Rubik’s cube solving and even a magic show! It is always a great
opportunity for our performers to share their special talents with our student
community. The judges had a very hard job of selecting a winner for each show.

Congratulations to Ayaan, our Year 4/5/6 winner who performed ‘Hall of Fame’ with his
spectacular stage presence! Congratulations to Japreen and Seerat who were our
Prep/1/2/3 winners performing a dance to the song ‘Born to Shine’. Once again, a big
thanks to all of our wonderful students who auditioned. 



ECPS had great pleasure being a part of The Australian Antarctic
Festival that was held over 

22-25th August in Tasmania.  
 

The festival had over 20,000 visitors to the event of which ECPS
penguins were an iconic feature. Well done to all the students who

participated in painting the penguins they look amazing. 

Keep an out around the school as we will be displaying them soon. 
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The Term 3 Year 5/6 Interschool Sports (ISS) season well underway! Year 5 and 6 students have been selected to
represent Edgars Creek Primary School (ECPS) in a weekly Hotshots (Tennis), Tee Ball or Volleyball competition.
Students remaining at school will participate in a school-based sport program.

Edgars Creek PS has 2 teams in the competition: The Stars (Team 1) and The Eagles (Team 2). 

Students will either play at the school (home) or at another school (away) every Friday morning. Please refer to the
fixture below. 

Students travel to away games by bus, leaving at 9am and returning before 11:30am. Students are fully supervised by
ECPS staff while travelling by bus.







WHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLDWHERE IN THE WORLD
HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?HAVE OUR FAMILIES COME FROM?
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